
 
 

  
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

Upcoming Events: 
- April 4th- 5th Grade to UCMS 

- April 9th – School is IN SESSION 
(Snow Make Up Day) 

- April 16th-May 4th – ISTEP+ Part II 
- April 20th – Q4 Midterms Go Home 

- April 25th- PTO Meeting @ 6pm 
- May 4th – Carnival @ CCUS 
- May 4th- Book Fair Opens 

- May 7th- Snow Make-Up Day, SCHOOL 
IS IN SESSION 

- May 10th & 11th – 5th Grade Chicago 
Trip 

- May 16th – Good Behavior Year End 
Party 

- May 17th – Field Day 
- May 18th – 5th Grade 

Celebration//Farewell 
- May 18th – Last Day of School 

-  

     ISTEP+ Part II 

• 3rd- 5th Graders will be taking the 

Part 2, applied skills ISTEP test 

during the weeks April 16th- May 

4th.  

• Please make sure your 3rd-5th grade 

student gets plenty of rest during 

ISTEP testing.  This test is 

completed entirely on the computer. 
• Grade 3 will take English/Language Arts 

and Math 

• Grade 4 will take English/Language Arts, 
Math & Science 

• Grade 5 will take English/Language Arts, 

Math & Social Studies 

• If you’d like to see some practice 

questions, or have your student get extra 

practice in the evening or weekends, 

please visit this website for sample ISTEP 

Part II questions.  

http://download.pearsonaccessnext.com/in

/in-practicetest.html?links=1 

 

 
 

Home/School Connection: 
What does respect look like? 

“Your youngster’s daily dealings with adults and kids alike 
will be more pleasant if he/she speaks and acts 

respectfully.  Try these tips for helping him/her learn 
about respect. 

• Respectful Replies:  Thank about something 
that you and your youngster disagree on.  

Model having a respectful discussion about it. 

• Everyday Acts:  When you mow the lawn or 
clean up after your dog, you can teach your 

child about respect for neighbors.  Explain that 
keeping your neighborhood clean and neat 
makes it nice for everyone.  Ask him/her to 
think of other respectful things neighbors 

should do.” 
Source:  -Home & School Connection 

 

April Character Trait: 
Peace 

“Proving you care more about each 
other than winning an argument.” 

 
CCUS will be discussing peace all 

month long and how we can be more 
understanding and caring toward one 

another.” 
Miscellaneous Information: 

- Please remember that if you are 
going to walk your student to class, 

you will first need to stop at the 
office and sign in and get a visitor 

pass. 
- If your child is ill and will not attend 

school, please try to call their 
absence in to the office by 

8:30a.m. 
- If you have an updated phone 

number or email address, please 
make sure you notify us here at the 
school.  It is important that we have 

up-to-date information. 

 
 
 
 

 

Class Dojo: 
Your child’s teacher is using Class Dojo to monitor 

student behavior and stay in communication with you at 
home.  The school also sends many reminders to you 
through Dojo.  If you are not signed up, please contact 

your child’s teacher. 
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